

## Joint Ward Forum

Ward 15 and 16 school council chairs or designates, please join us at our next ward forum:

## School Council Effectiveness: Current Realities

NEW DATE Thursday January 14, 2021 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

We are excited to be hosting a virtual "meet and greet" and session on school council effectiveness. What are the challenges in the COVID-19 context? How can we build strong partnerships and a successful school council? We will be joined by Ward Representatives from the Parent Involvement Advisory Committee and the French as a Second Language Advisory Committee; and Michelle Munroe, Central Coordinator, Parent & Community Engagement.

## **How to Join the Ward Forum**

- To be able to join, you must fill out the **Registration Form** at https://forms.gle/iKfQS3EvsajxLZjR7 at least 24 hours before the meeting.
- When registering, you will be able to submit your suggestions, comments and questions in advance.
- Meeting links and dial-in numbers will be sent to your email address on the morning of the ward forum.
- Need more info? Email <u>Maxeen.Paabo@tdsb.on.ca</u> or call 416-395-8787.

## Opportunities for Discussion and Feedback | Attend from Wherever You Are



Trustee Jennifer Story
Ward 15
Toronto-Danforth
Jennifer.Story@tdsb.on.ca



Trustee Michelle Aarts
Ward 16
Beaches-East York
Michelle.Aarts@tdsb.on.ca

